
 
Hey Parents! 
 
We’re very excited that your student is coming with us on the OneEighty Winter 
Retreat this year! We look forward to this week being an amazing time of fun, games, 
worship, and much more!     
 
Just a quick note, payments are due Friday, January 24th! 
 
We appreciate the trust you’re showing studentLife and its leaders in allowing us to take 
your student on this retreat. The retreat is being held at Eagle Village and their contact 
information is below. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to 
contact us!  
 
We will be meeting at The Loft at 6:30 PM on Friday Jan 24th and will be leaving no 
later than 7:00pm. Dinner will NOT be provided at Eagle Village on Friday so please plan 
accordingly.  
 
We will be arriving back at the church around 1:00 PM on Sunday the 26th and will 
encourage students to call about 15 minutes prior to arriving. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Huisjen    Melissa Scully    Eagle Village 
Director of studentLife  studentLife Prog. Assistant  5044 175th Ave.  
989.944.4356     989.620.7948    Hersey, MI 49639 
jeff.huisjen@mpcc.org  melissa.scully@mpcc.org  231.832.2234 
 



PACKING LIST 

 
 

• Eagle Village Release Form 
• Snow gear - hat, gloves, boots, snow pants, jacket 
• Clothes for two (2) days – pants, sweatshirt, etc (may want one extra outfit in 

case you get wet) – dress warmly/with layers; we will be inside and outside a lot!  
• Underwear/socks (several pairs in case they get wet) 
• Shower stuff and towel 
• Sleeping bag and pillow (recommended: a twin size sheet to cover up mattress) 
• Flashlight 
• Day bag 
• Money for snacks from studentLife Store 
• Phone charger  
• Bible, Notebook, & Pen 
• Medications 
• Snacks (Due to allergies please refrain from bringing snacks containing peanuts) 

 
Note: studentLife staff and Eagle Village are not responsible for lost or stolen 
objects—including iPods and cell phones. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


